
 

 

 

Both Classes 

-October will bring lots of fun 

activities for us. We will learn 

about Columbus, start our 

alphabet, and have fun with 

Halloween. 

-With cooler weather 

approaching please put your 

child’s name in their jacket. This 

will greatly help with making sure 

they get back home with them. 

Happy Birthday 

Carson- October 19th 

Isaiah & Ms. Briana- October 22nd 

Duke- October 31st 

 

Monday, Wednesday and Friday Classes 

-Wednesday October 9th is our field trip to 

Wade’s Apple Orchard. Please arrive 

promptly to preschool by 9:00 am. See the 

letter for more info.    

-Poetry folders came home last week. Please 

practice the specific poem and return once 

your child knows it for a small surprise. The 

schedule for the poems is in the front of the 

folder. 

-This month we will start learning our 

alphabet. Each week your child will bring 

home a homework sheet for the letter we are 

working on. Please help your child with the 

sheet and return the next week. They will 

also start getting a reading calendar the 

beginning of each month. Please fill out the 

minutes read and return at the end of each 

month. When the child turns the calendar 

back in they receive a prize from the treasure 

chest.  

-We will start preschool assessments this 

month. Once all are completed we will send 

them home and if you have any questions 

please contact us. 

-Also please continue working with your child 

on cutting, and writing their letters and 

names. Make sure they are holding their 

pencil correctly and writing from top to 

bottom. 

 

 

Halloween Parties 

3’s Class- Halloween Party will be 

on October 29th. 

4’s Class- Halloween Party will be 

on October 30th. 

Please remember to bring your 

child a not scary costume for the 

party in a bag with their names on 

it. This will help us greatly when we 

put them on during the party. We 

will contact a few parents to help 

out those days. 

 

Tuesday and Thursday Classes 

-We are diligently working on sharing, 

manners, cutting, holding our pencils 

correctly, and making sure we make it to the 

bathroom on time. The children are also 

learning the Pledge of Allegiance and the 

Grand Ole Flag. 

-We will start learning our letters this month 

and begin working on our names.  

-Please remember to check each day for a 

stamp. We, as well as the children are very 

happy when they get a stamp on their hand 

at the end of the day. 

-If you have any concerns about your child’s 

speech please reach out to us. We have a 

speech therapist from the school system 

that can come and work with them during 

the week.  


